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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Parramatta Light Rail Stage 2 – submission 

I write on behalf of Scouts NSW in support of the Environmental Impact 
Statement for the Parramatta Light Rail Stage 2. 

Scouts NSW is fully supportive of the development of this integrated light rail 
service that meets the projected needs of population and employment growth in 
Greater Parramatta, and the Olympic Peninsula specifically.  

We support the proposal based on the benefits that this form of transport 
connectivity, operating between 5am and 1am, seven days a week, will bring: 

• improved accessibility to team members based at the Scouts NSW State
Service Centre, as well as visitors to our Centre, located at Sydney
Olympic Park.

• be of relevance to Scout Groups along the route, for example those
located at Rydalmere, Ermington and Granville.

• aligns with the commitment Scouts NSW has to further activate the
Sydney Olympic Park Peninsula.

We are happy to elaborate on these matters further if required. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me for any further assistance or support. 

Your sincerely, 

Carolyn Campbell 

Chief Executive Officer 


